
PRESIDENTS REPORT FOR OUR APRIL BOARD MEETING. 

 

Rotary global rewards – you will find discounts on everything from travel, 

dining and entertainment to office supplies, insurance, car rentals and more. 

Just visit Rotary Global Rewards or download Rotary Global Rewards app. 

Cluster meetings – next meeting 2nd May 

OUR CLUB – I had a nice email from Coral Aitchison thanking us for hosting the 

Friendship exchange group. New Zealanders are renowned for their hospitality 

and this was confirmed with the feedback from everyone on their recent visit. 

Our annual Te Omanga golf Tournament was a great success and we have to 

thank Paddy, Brian Clark and Brian Lummis for a great job. I am planning to ask 

Biddy Harford to our club meeting on 29th to present her with the cheque. We 

have Rachel Taulelai COE for Kono as our guest speaker that night and we 

should make it a partners night. 

I have a double sapphire Paul Harris pin and a quadruple sapphire Paul Harris 

pin for two of our members and with AG Leole coming for a visit this Monday I 

have asked her to present them. Unfortunately one recipient does not want 

their pin presented in front of the club, so we will only be presenting one pin. 

With the resignation of Dave Morris we need to acknowledge all the work he 

has done over all the years for the club. Do we wait till change over or invite 

him back in the next few weeks? 

Last weekend a group of us had a magical day walking up to the Barring Head 

Lighthouse. Up high on those hill without a breath of wind was superb. Talking 

to Colin Ryder over lunch as to what we could do to help I would like one of 

our committee’s to take this project on. 

 

President, Pat. 

  

 


